Licensing

From: Darren Naraine
Sent: 21 May 2024 19:40

To: Licensing Cc: Kathryn Miller

Subject: FW: Variation Application - 3 Salisbury Steet, Blandford.

Categories: Kathryn

See below – please add my suggested conditions to the variation application.

Thanks

Darren

From: Mustafa Cakir

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 7:10 PM

To: Darren Naraine

Subject: Re: Variation Application - 3 Salisbury Steet, Blandford.

Yes we agree to all of your suggestions

Sent from my iPhone

On 21 May 2024, at 18:04, Darren Naraine

wrote:

Dear Mr Cakir,

Variation Application - 3 Salisbury Steet, Blandford.

I have recently been consulted on your variation application for the above premises.

I have some concerns that there is a potential that amplified music / regulated entertainment could have an adverse impact on neighbouring residential premises.

Please could you consider agreeing to the following conditions which we feel would minimise the disruption to nearby residential premises

- 1. Amplified music shall not be played at a level that will cause unreasonable disturbance to the occupants of any properties in the vicinity.
- 2. Except for access and egress, doors and windows shall be kept closed at all times that music levels are above background.
- 3. No music or speech shall be relayed via external speakers (other than for events where the prior approval of the licensing authority has been obtained).

If you could email me back by 24th May to let me know if you agree to these conditions. If you do not agree please call me on the number below.

I am also concerned about the use of the outside area at the rear of your premise for smoking, and consumption of food and drink. Part of the boundary wall of this outside area is a neighbouring residential premises. In effect these residents could have your customers very

close to their window. I am aware there is a planning condition that you need to not use this area past 21:00h. Please make sure you comply with this condition, and manage this area carefully to avoid complaints from your neighbours.

Kind regards

Darren Naraine
Environmental Protection Team Leader
Community and Public Protection
Dorset Council

<image001.jpg>

dorsetcouncil.gov.uk

<image002.png> <image003.png> <image004.png>

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. It may contain unclassified but sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately. All traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, states them to be the views of Dorset Council. Dorset Council does not accept service of documents by fax or other electronic means. Virus checking: Whilst all reasonable steps have been taken to ensure that this electronic communication and its attachments whether encoded, encrypted or otherwise supplied are free from computer viruses, Dorset Council accepts no liability in respect of any loss, cost, damage or expense suffered as a result of accessing this message or any of its attachments. For information on how Dorset Council processes your information, please see <u>www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/data-protection</u>